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3 March 2015


Dear Parent

This week is Book Week at Wood Ley and I look forward to seeing the children dressed as book characters on Friday!

The Friends of Wood Ley organised a very successful Quiz Night last Friday evening.  Thank you to everyone who came along and made it such an enjoyable occasion.  Thanks once again to Mr Toffanello for being an excellent ‘Quiz Master’.  At the end of the quiz, ‘Wood Ley United’ and ‘Headless Chickens’ were neck and neck and the result was decided by a tie break question.  The question asked how many miles the Quiz Master cycled the previous weekend.  The Quiz Master was less fit than ‘Wood Ley United’ thought!  Congratulations to the winning team, ‘Headless Chickens’.

Parents’ Evenings are on:

Tuesday 10 March – 3.30 – 5.00pm
Wednesday 11 March – 4.00 – 6.00pm 
Thursday 12 March – 5.00 – 7.00pm

The appointment lists will be in place later this week.  Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 lists will be in the hall on the morning of Thursday 5 March and Key Stage 2 lists will be in the hall on the morning of Friday 6 March.  Please drop your children off at school first before entering the hall; this will ease congestion around the lists.  Please carefully note that we are only able to offer one appointment per child.  We are unable to compromise on this and thank you in advance for your co-operation.

Please note that this week is the last week for school organised clubs.  These have been well attended and I would like to thank staff for volunteering their time.

On Friday 13 March we will be celebrating Comic Relief.  The School Council requested a talent show and a non uniform day to celebrate this event.  Children may wear non uniform and a talent show will take place in the afternoon.  Unfortunately we do not have room in the hall to accommodate Parents.  We would like every child to donate £1.00 for this worthy cause please.

Mrs Ruegg and Mrs Shinn are leaving at the end of this term.  Mrs Shinn has another teaching post in Ipswich and Mrs Ruegg is starting a music group for Toddlers, as well as doing a small amount of supply teaching at Wood Ley.  We wish them every success in their new posts.  I am in the process of appointing a teacher for the summer term in Beech Class.  As soon as an appointment has been made, I will inform children and Parents in Beech Class.

I am delighted to inform you that Miss Watson had a baby boy on Wednesday 18 February, Elijah James weighing 8lb ½ oz.  Mother and baby are both well.

Yours sincerely

[bookmark: _GoBack]S A Ward

S A WARD
Headteacher
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